
 

You are invited to our 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

at Beaudesert Early Years 

13th June 2024  

1:30pm to 2:30pm 

 
 

There will be various sporting events for the 

 children to participate in! 

 

Please email the office to book your place at: 

office@beaudesert.school 

mailto:office@beaudesert.school

